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Good afternoon,

I wish to express my concerns with regards to the M5 Junction 10 Improvements Scheme
and how this will affect my business.

The forge, 'Distinctive Ironwork' has been a working forge and established family business
for over 50 years  with majority of work coming from passing trade
and with the plans for this scheme I am at extreme high risk of losing my business due to
the new road layout of this scheme outside business. Not only will the view
from passing cars be restricted by boards and bushes, the proposed access road could
restrict delivery vehicles/HGVs from accessing my property and ability to turn around.

I am also concerned how this scheme will affect the value of my land, property and
business now, during the work period and after.

I also wish to express my concerns regarding flooding....my property has been flooded
badly in the past from the rise of the water table and run off of water from the road, fields
opposite and behind, what defenses are being put in place to prevent flooding?

If you wish to visit my property and business to discuss this further please do contact me
to make arrangements.

Kind regards

Steven Iddles
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